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From: Ruth Graham 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 10:51 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am distressed at the prospect of a stadium being built at Macquarie Point. It would be completely out of place in that 
environment. An eyesore. The docks and environs are a gem and this beauty should not be squandered.. 
There are urgent needs that need to be met such as housing, traffic congestion, ambulance ramping before any such 
project should be contemplated. We have stadia where AFL plays. Surely it is a risky and wasteful indulgence to build 
another especially on such an inappropriate site and immoral to pour taxpayer’s money into it while there are pressing 
unmet needs in the community. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Ruth Graham 
 




